
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD NEWS AT  
FIRST ENGLISH 
LUTHERAN CHURCH 
| MAY 2024 | 

A TIME TO RETIRE 

GRADUATES 
There are four FELC members 
graduating from high school this year.  
They will be celebrated on Senior 
Recognition Sunday, May 19th.  At that 
service they will be wrapped in denim 
quilts made by our Day of Love group. 
We pray this quilt will be a reminder of 
their parents’ love and the nurture of 
this Christian community. 

ZION / FIRST ENGLISH 
Together, we are hosting VBS this 
summer.  The Great Jungle Journey will 
be held at Zion June 9-14th.   
This is a free  
community event  
for youth ages 4 –  
completed 6th grade. 
 Want to help?  
Contact the church office. 

Larry Dahle has been ushering here at 
First English since 1961.  That is 63 years!!  
He has decided to retire from those 
duties.  We want to thank him for his 
dedication to this service.   

Waylaid by bad weather on leave in 1961, 
Larry and Jyla had an early wedding at 
First English so Jyla could join him in 
Puerto Rico.  When they returned the 
Pastor that married them asked him to be 
an usher.  Thank you, Larry! 

MINISTRY SITE PROFILE 
There is lots of Good News here at 
First English and we want to translate 
that into our Ministry Site Profile.  You 
can help us by filling out the survey 
that is coming out.  We will have them 
in the bulletins, on the website and 
provided via email so please, take the 
time to respond.  We want your input! 


